
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDATION OF INTENDED DECISION 

RFQ_Defensive Tactics Room_St. Petersburg College 

  SPC_K_Reynolds                                                                        Posted:  January 22, 2016 
 

Request for Quote to resurface the Defensive Tactics Lab Room was issued on 

December 15, 2015.  It was emailed directly to (7) vendors and posted on the 

College’s Purchasing website. An additional vendor was added to the list because 

of the posting.  On January 8, 2016, we issued Addendum #1 answering 15 

questions, and Addendum #2 answering 1 question received by the specified 

date.  Addendum #3 was issued on 01/11/16 providing an answer to a question 

received later.  On January 14, 2016 the (3) responses received were opened at 

2:05 PM by Karen Reynolds, Purchasing Manager and recorded by Kimberly 

Morrow, Sr. Administrative Specialist.  Based on the responses received, and the 

ability to meet all requirements specified in the RFQ, the College intends to 

recommend Zebra Athletics as the recipient of the project.  The final budget 

modification will be sent to the State for review/final approval.  The anticipated 

approval time for this will take 4 weeks.  Based upon the information received from 

the State, the College will either move forward with a Purchase Order or re-

evaluate the project 

 

 

 


